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October 24, 1983 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Indonesia - Request for Technical Assistance 

Bank Indonesia has requested technical assistance in the design 
and mechanics of new monetary policy instruments. It is proposed to 
comply with this request by sending a staff mission consisting of 
Mr. V. Sundararajan, Advisor, Mr. T. Balino, Senior Economist, and a 
secretary, all of the Central Banking Department, together with a con- 
sultant, a former Alternate Executive Director, Mr. Ricardo H. Arriazu, 
to Jakarta for about four weeks beginning November 23, 1983. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director by noon on Thursday, October 27, 1983, the proposal will be 
deemed to have been approved by the Executive Board and it will be so 
recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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